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The following messages are for both schools: 

 
Attendance @Bugthorpe @Sutton 
 
Attendance figures for the last fortnight at school (30th 
June – 13th July), for your information.  
 
Class 1 97.8% (children aged 5+) 
Class 2 95.7% 
Class 3 99.3% 
Class 4 95.3% 
Bugthorpe overall 96.7% 
 
Class 1 90% (children aged 5+) 
Class 2 93.1% 
Class 3 83.3% 
Class 4 91.1% 
Sutton overall 90.5% 
 
Attendance in all state-funded schools was 86.9% on 7 
July, down from 89.4% on 23 June. 

 

Have a great Summer! @Bugthorpe @Sutton  

On behalf of the staff 
teams, I would like to 
wish everyone a 
wonderful summer 
break. It has been 
delightful to finally 
complete a ‘normal’ 
school year. We have packed in many amazing trips, 
Team Challenge Days, It’s a Knockout and not to 
mention a couple of cheeky Ofsted inspections. Thank 
you for all your continued support.  
 
The children return from the summer break on 
Tuesday 6th September 2022.  
 

Clearing Accounts @Bugthorpe @Sutton 

As we draw to the end of the school year, please can 
you ensure you have cleared any debts owed to the 

School Office. Please can we receive these payments, 
no later than Wednesday 20th July. Thank you!  

 
Year 6 Trip to Go Ape @Bugthorpe @Sutton 
 
Both of our schools’ Year 6 children, enjoyed a day in 
Dalby Forest last week. We challenged ourselves on 
the Go Ape courses and cooled off in the stream. 
Thank you to all of the Year 6 parents who 
contributed financially, and those who helped drive 
and supervise the fun too.  

 
The following messages are for Sutton: 
 
New School Signs @Sutton 

We are very pleased with our new window stickers to 
help promote our school. They can clearly be seen by 
those commuting through our wonderful village.  



Class Structure for September 2022 @Sutton 

We are pleased to let you know the teaching team 
structure for September 2022.  

Class 1 will be taught by Miss Finley and supported by 
Mrs Sellers (Nursery Nurse and HLTA).  

Class 2 will be taught by Mrs Stephenson and 
supported by Miss Finley (Monday and Tuesday 
afternoons) and Mrs Cox/Mrs Sellers (HLTA) 

Class 3 will be taught by Mrs Bedford.  

Class 4 will be taught by Mrs Garcia, supported by Mrs 
Cox (HLTA).  

Mr Rose will continue delivering PE coaching on a 
Monday, to all classes.  

Mrs Husband will continue to deliver gardening and 
forest school sessions to all classes on a Wednesday.  

 

PTFA Party in the Playground @Sutton 

Join us in the playground on Tuesday 19th July 3:30 – 
6pm. Inflatables, bbq, bar and games   

 

Hen Hosting over Summer @Sutton 

Our three hens are looking 
for a summer vacation. Do 
you already have chickens 
and they could do with 
some extra friends? If you 
are interested in looking 
after them for us over the summer holidays, please 
contact the School Office. You can either: take the 
hens with their coop; be given the car park key code 
to visit them on site; take the hens without their coop 
(if you have a hotel for them to use). Many thanks. 

 

The following messages are for Bugthorpe:  

Eco Committee Update @Bugthorpe 

Our Eco-Committee have looked at suggestions from 
the whole school and have created our own Eco-Code; 

 Turn off lights and electronic devices when not 
in use.   

 Always put litter in the bin.  

 Recycle and reuse wherever possible.   

 Ensure that taps are always fully turned off.  

In each class, we have two Eco-Monitors to help make 
sure that our Eco-Code is being followed. Our Eco-
Monitors will change each week to ensure that 
everyone has the chance to be responsible for helping 
our school and environment.  

Maisy M (Year 5) 

 

Year 6 Sleepover @Bugthorpe 

The Year 6 children enjoyed their sleepover in school 
last week. Sutton’s is tonight! We enjoyed a campfire, 
hide and seek tag, a football match and a film! The 
teachers enjoyed lots of pleasant sleep on their 
classroom floors   

 

Congratulations and Farewell to Mrs Clark 
@Bugthorpe 

We are saddened to let you know that Mrs Clark is 
leaving us at the end of this school year. She has 
successfully secured a full time position at another 
school. We have advertised and have interviews 
scheduled for next week; hence the lack of clarity 
regarding who is teaching in each class next year.  

Mrs Clark has had a fantastic year with us; I am sure 
you will join me in wishing her all the very best for her 
future career and to thank her for all that she has 
done for the children at Bugthorpe.  

We will be in touch to let you know the Class 
Structure for September 2022 next week. Thank you 
for your understanding.  

 

Thank you for your continued 
support, 

Mr B Holtby, Executive Headteacher 


